
 
 

Darwen Vale High School 
 

School Closure Protocols – Information for Parents 
 

The decision to temporarily close Darwen Vale High School would only be made as a last 
resort and when no other alternative is available. 
 
If the decision is made to close the school, Lancashire radio will be informed who will make 
live announcements and add the information to their website. 
 
Blackburn with Darwen Local Authority will also be notified, and will share the closure via 
official Council communications such as their Facebook page and website. 
 
The announcement will also be via text and email from the school, and will be posted on the 
school website and Twitter.  
 
If you are in doubt as to whether the school is open, and are unable to confirm via any of the 
above methods, please ring the school office on 01254 223000. 


